
 
 


Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO 23 OF 2019 
 
 

Notification Of Upcoming Dredging Campaign 
 

 

The UKD Orca will be carrying out the following dredging campaign: 
 
Cardiff Wrach Channel – Wednesday June 12th – Sunday 16th June 2019. 
                                                       
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                             HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

June 4
th
 2019. 

 

 All ABP South Wales Notices to M ariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 

 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessel or craft.  

http://www.southwalesports.co.uk/

